
 

Services, Mass Times and Intentions 

Saturday 4th November 2023  Thirty First Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Sat    5:00pm All Saints Eucharistic Service 

Sunday 5th November 2023  Thirty First Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Sun    9:00am St. Lewis Eucharistic Service 

Sun 10:30am All Saints Eucharistic Service 

Monday 6th November 2023  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

Mon 11:00 am All Saints Funeral Service for Catherine Evans 

Tuesday 7th November 2023  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

Tues 10:00am St. Lewis Eucharistic Service 

Wednesday 8th November 2023   Weekday in Ordinary Time 

Wed   9:30am All Saints Eucharistic Service  

Wed  10-11am The Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Thursday 9th November 2023  Feast of the Dedication of Lateran Basilica 

Thurs 10.00am  St. Lewis Eucharistic Service 

Friday 10th November 2023  Memorial of St. Leo the Great, Pope & Doctor 

Fri   9:30am All Saints Mass  
Jack Casey, Philomena Hill,  

Richard Pimblett 

Saturday 11th November 2023  Thirty Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Sat  10:00am St. Lewis Baptism Charlton Thomas Seymour 

Sat    4:30pm All Saints Sacrament of Reconciliation  

Sat   5:00pm All Saints Mass  
Pat, Syd and Stella Burgess, Lily Foy, 

Patrick Collins 

Sunday 12th November 2023  Thirty Second Sunday of Ordinary Time 

Sun   9:00am St. Lewis Mass John Lee, Winifred Burke 

Sun 10:30am All Saints Mass Pious List 
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Prayer for Peace 
 

O God of our ancestors, you gave us the earth to make our home so that all 
peoples may live together in harmony. We have allowed our sad divisions to 
grow, causing discord and fear of one another. We have scarred the land 
through our pride. May we learn from the past and remember all those who 
have suffered, all those who have lost their lives.  

O God of today and every day, you walk alongside us in our daily lives. We seek 
a place to make our home, where we can live in peace and fulfilment, and our 
families grow in love and prosperity. May we raise up new foundations, reach 
out to our neighbours and welcome the stranger in our midst. O God, guide our 
steps to a future beyond our hopes.  

Solutions cannot just be drawn like lines on paper but through the changing of 
hearts and minds. Open our eyes to see that while we suffer, we may also inflict 
suffering on others; that in trying to protect ourselves we may be leaving less 
space for trust. God of mercy and compassion we place in your hands this land 
and all its people, guide and support all those who seek to establish that justice 
which alone ensures true and lasting peace. We ask this through Christ our 
Lord.  Amen. 

This prayer was prayed by the Bishops of the Holy Land Co-ordination  
at their annual meeting held in the region in 2017. 

 

 

Sunday 5th November 2023   

31st Sunday of ordinary time 

Parish Mass Book Page 149 Order of Mass P6,  
The Nicene Creed P11 



Covid Advice 

Face Coverings: are now optional for people who attend a service in church. 
Hand Sanitiser: there is the opportunity to sanitise hands, before and after Mass. 
 

Care for Creation Meeting: This Sunday 11:30am  

There will be a meeting in the Francis room this Sunday after 10:30am mass.   We will be 
discussing our following ongoing projects, Tree Planting in the Golborne Area, Recycling, 
and our Vegetable, Flower and Biodiversity beds that we have here at All Saints.  We're 
also keen to pursue personal and individual activities so please come along, even if you 
haven't been before. 

 

Pious List Envelopes for the month of November  

A number of masses will be celebrated during November for our       

Pious Lists– all those loved ones we remember and pray for at this 

time of year who have gone before us. Please pick up your envelope 

from the back of church,  complete the slip inside,  enclose the slip 

and your offering in the envelope.  

 

Blessing of the Graves 

will take place next Sunday 12th November at St. Lewis’ after 9:00 Mass 
and at All Saints after 10:30 Mass. 
 
 

All Saints Food Bank  

If you are able to make food donations this week, could we please ask you to 
bear in mind that we are in need of  Sugar, Tinned Tuna, Beans, Potatoes and 
Long Life Milk (not Soya or Oat etc…). 
 

St. Lewis School 

St. Lewis school have donated items from their Harvest Festival collection which will be a 
great help to our Foodbank.  We would like to thank the School, Parents and the Children for 
their kindness and generosity. 
 

Pastoral Plan: Family of Parishes 

The Pastoral Plan outlines a path forward for the Church in our Archdiocese.  It envisions the 
creation of “Family of Parishes”.  There are three informative roadshows, open to everyone.  
These will take place at the following locations and times: 

 Tuesday 7th November 7pm-9pm: St. Anne’s Pastoral Centre, Ormskirk  

 Wednesday 8th November 7pm-9pm: St. Julie’s Eccleston, St. Helens 
If you have any questions or would like further clarification about this emerging strategy, 
please do attend one of the upcoming open meetings.  There is no need to book. 

 

This Weeks Joke 
I hate my job — all I do is crush cans all day. 

Its Soda Pressing !!! 

Christmas Fair: 2nd December 12pm-3pm 

The fun starts here…. This weekend we will be selling raffle tickets before 
and after Mass!   The prizes up to now are: a £50.00 Marks & Spencer 
Voucher and a Homemade Quilt. 
 

• Volunteers: if you can help on the day, there is a sign-up sheet in the 
porch. 

• Stalls: There will be lots of them including: Tombola, Cakes, Piety, Crafts, SVP,        
Christmas Gifts, Boxed Games and more. 

• We will also have a Homemade Stall and so, if you knit, crochet, sew, paint or have 
any other craft hobbies, we would be very grateful for any donations for the stall. 

• Cake Stall: If you are able to make a cake, could you please add your name to the list 
on the notice board—If you do make a cake could you please attached the                
ingredients you’ve used.  

• Tombola: If anyone has any prizes they could donate for the tombola stall could you 
please bring them to mass or to the office between 9am-2pm Monday to Friday. 

 

The Afternoon Club 

The next meeting of the Afternoon Club will be this coming Tuesday 7th          
November from 1.30-3.30pm at All Saints. If anyone from St. Lewis would like 
to come along but can’t get to All Saints, please contact the parish office on 
 01942 273851 and we will speak to the SVP to contact you to arrange a lift.  
Everyone is welcome. 

 

SVP Second Collection: Next Weekend 

The SVP visits and supports all those in need within our parishes.  We offer help 
to individuals and also work with our schools to reach families in need during 
these difficult times. Next weekends collection will go towards providing           
Christmas parcels for families in our parishes and schools.  If you should know of 
anyone who would benefit from a visit or help from the SVP please contact the 
parish office in confidence on 01942 273851. 
 
 

Inauguration of the Church of Mary of the Isle, Douglas, IOM 

On Friday November 3rd the Church of Mary of the Isle, Douglas became a co-cathedral for 
the Archdiocese of Liverpool, alongside the Metropolitan Cathedral of Christ the King, based 
80 miles away in Liverpool City Centre, and will be the first Catholic co-cathedral in the 
British Isles.  Pope Francis granted Cathedral status to the Church, after the announcement 
that Douglas had been awarded City status as part of the late Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum 
Jubilee Celebrations in June 2022. 
To mark the occasion there are commemorative cards in the porch should you wish to take 
one home. 

 

Please remember in your prayers: the sick of our community  
and all those who have died recently especially Kevin Ormesher 

and all whose anniversaries occur at this time.                                                                              


